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The Honorable Blaine Finch, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 519-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Finch: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2630 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2630 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, when determining the legal custody, residency and parenting time of a 

child, courts may consider the willingness and ability of each parent to respect and appreciate the 

bond between the child and the other parent and to allow for a continuing relationship between the 

child and the other parent.  HB 2630 would create an exception to this factor if the court finds a 

parent was acting to protect the child from witnessing or being the victim of domestic abuse of the 

other parent.  

 

 The Office of Judicial Administration and the Department for Children and Families 

indicate enactment of HB 2630 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

cc: Ashley Michaelis, Judiciary 

 Jackie Aubert, Children & Families 


